
Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 2 January 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: South East Queensland Waterways 

Activity: Dam Releases

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dam Releases and recent heavy rainfall are causing stronger than usual currents and an increased 
likelihood of debris in South East Queensland river systems. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting these areas. 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA94 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


